
JANUARY & FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 2022 

 

We hope that everyone had an enjoyable and restful break. With the New Year beginning we also begin a very 

busy time.  Costumes and tights have been ordered and we now wait for them to arrive. Tap, Jazz & Ballet 

exams will be held the first week of March. 
 

COSTUMES/TIGHTS 
 

Costuming & Tights will begin to arrive anytime between now & the end of February. They will be sent 

home with your dancer as they arrive. If you did not order tights from us at the studio, see the Hair & 

Tights requirements newsletter on the website and you can get the tights your dancer needs at Dancers 

Den! 
 

 Please do not attempt to iron your costumes, as they may melt or deform.  To release the wrinkles, steam only! 

(If the costume gets dirty from something hand wash and hang to dry, or dry-clean. -Certain costumes only). 

*  If you did not order tights and are unsure of the hair requirements for your dancer’s class, please see the 

bulletin board in the studio lobby or visit the website for each class requirement.  Tights can also be 

purchased from the dancewear stores in Regina – Dancers Den or Suits & Soles.  

* Be sure that ALL leg lengths are appropriate and shortened if necessary.  
 

**PLEASE NOTE:  

All costumes are ordered to the measurements of your dancer, and are not custom sewn.  Therefore, 

alterations are the responsibility of each person.  If you wish to hire a seamstress to do them for you here 

is a list of available seamstresses. 
 

1. Amanda Adolph sewingsbyamanda@hotmail.com 337 McCarthy Blvd. N.                                                  

        (306) 545-1546 

2. Maurene Kaytor @kaytertoyoursewingneeds 306-520-8864 

3. Dee Klinger #7 McCarthy Blvd. 306-545-4947  

4. Sharon Parisian 306-529-6006  
 

OFFICE HOURS & DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Office Hours:  

Saturday Jan. 8th 9:00-1:00 PM 

Thursday Feb. 3rd 5:15-8:00 PM 

Saturday Feb. 5th 9:00-1:00 PM 

 

February 21st – 27th    Family Day/Break – NO CLASSES.  

February 28th    Classes resume after Family Day break. 

* Follow us on our Facebook & Instagram pages for updates!!                                                   

* SPRING SHOWCASE ~ Sunday March 6th 

~ This is for all our Solo & Duo performers as well as our Tiny Tot Ballet, Tiny Tot A, Tiny Tot B & 

Combo classes. 

More details and a specific schedule will follow in February regarding this.  

Tickets for this show will be for sale in February!! 
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